From: Simon Miller [mailto:Simon.Miller@afap.org.au]

Sent: Monday, 20 November 2017 3:24 PM

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP

Subject: RE: AM2014/253 - Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010

Dear Ms Goldie,

Thank you for your email.

The Australian Federation of Air Pilots is not entitled to represent any employees covered by the *Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010* and therefore has no interest in participating in the Commission's review of this award.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Miller Industrial Advisor



AUSTRALIAN FEDERATION OF AIR PILOTS

LEVEL 4, 132-136 ALBERT ROAD SOUTH MELBOURNE, VIC 3205 T 03 9928 5737 F 03 9699 8199

WWW.AFAP.ORG.AU

Foundation Member of IFALPA